
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

I, the undersigned Alessio Pagliarini, OIC Head, Goods and Services Procurement, 
hereby certify that Salva Terra, as part of the IRAM consortium arrangement 
under LTA held by IRAM Développement, has provided evaluation services to our 
organisation, since January 2021 (year of establishment of current LTA: 
HQ20NF463-LTA-11) 
 
Sarah Longford, on behalf of the Office of Evaluation, further certifies that IRAM 
Développement was contracted to carry out the following services: 
 
- Evaluation of Guinea WFP Interim Country Strategic Plan, 2019 -2023.  
- The evaluation was conducted between February 2023 (signature of purchase 

order 4800356401) and December 2023(approval of Summary Evaluation 
Report). The overall evaluation budget for the evaluation was 199,508.00 USD. 

 
This contract (agreement) has been performed in accordance with the 
specifications and contractual engagements with all rights and privileges 
pertaining thereunto. 

All centralized evaluations (CE) are quality assured by the Office of Evaluation and 
are publicly available on www.wfp.org/evaluation. Since 2016 both centralized 
and decentralized evaluations (CE/DE) are quality assessed by an independent 
system for post-hoc quality assessment, the summary results can be found 
together with the evaluation reports. 

 
DATE: 19/01/2024 

Alessio Pagliarini 
OIC Head, Goods and Services Procurement 
World Food Programme 
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Deputy Director (Management) 
Office of Evaluation 
World Food Programme 
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